



CHRIST CHURCH PENNINGTON CE SCHOOL END OF YEAR July 21st, 2021







SUMMER HOLIDAYS 22ND JULY - 5TH SEPTEMBER

School closes at the usual class times on Wednesday 21st July
We return to school on **Monday 6**th **September**

Have a lovely summer holiday, take care and stay safe!

END OF THE YEAR

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone in the Christ Church family for your support this year.

The children have worked really hard in school and remotely in these challenging times.

The staff are blown away with all the lovely gifts they have received today.

I hope you all enjoy a well-earned rest over the summer.

We look forward to welcoming you back in September.

Stay safe.

Claire Hill

Headteacher

READING

We have just taken delivery of lots of new home readers for the children. There are some great fiction and non-fiction books that the children will be able to bring home. Keep up with your reading over the summer holiday. We have an exciting readathon coming up, details in September ©

Mrs Monaghan

GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK AT HIGH SCHOOL YEAR 6 - WE WILL MISS YOU



And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40)

CHURCH LINKS





HOLIDAY CLUB AT CHRIST CHURCH PENNINGTON

FOR AGES 8 TO II

MONDAY-THURSDAY FOR 4 WEEKS
26TH JULY-19TH AUGUST
9.30AM-2.30PM (INCLUDING LUNCH)

FREE

OPTIONAL DONATION 23.00 PER DAY

TO BOOK FOR A DAY OR A WEEK
EMAIL: bookings@christchurchpennington.com
PHONE OR TEXT: 07902 450590





SUPPORTED BY BRIGHTER BOROUGH FUNDING

